
October 17, 2006 

State of Florida 
Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Commission Order No. PSC-03- 1469-FOF-TL 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Empire One Telecommunications, Incorporated (TK082) is a reseller with IXC authority 
in the State of Florida. We hereby attest that its interstate switched access expense 
reduction resulting from this Commission's reduction in switched access charges is $100 
or less per month. Therefore, we are not required to flow through its reduction and 
instead provide this letter. 

Please let me know if there is anything else that needs to be done for Empire One 
Telecommunications, Incorporated to be in compliance with this order. 

Paul Butler 
Chief Operating Officer GCL 

- Empire One Telecommunications, Inc. 
718-801-81 11 RCA 
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